

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

November 17, 2017

TO:

Ruth V. Watkins

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

FROM:

Erik Brunvand, Chair

University Teaching Committee

RE:

Recommendation for the 2018 University Distinguished Teaching Awards

The University Teaching Committee met on November 17, 2017 to select the recipients for the 2018 University Distinguished Teaching Awards. Upon careful consideration and evaluation of the fifteen candidates, the University Teaching Committee strongly recommends the following five to be the recipients for the 2018 Distinguished Teaching Award:

Lori Kowaleski-Jones

Professor, Family & Consumer Studies

Roger Altizer

Associate Professor, Entertainment Arts & Engineering

Kristen Cloyes

Associate Professor, Nursing

Lynn Hollister

Associate Professor (Clinical), Nursing

Adrienne Cachelin

Assistant Professor (Lecturer), Environmental &

Sustainability Studies

Upon approval, please forward the candidates of the Distinguished Teaching Award to the Academic Senate and the Board of Trustees for approval.

Thank you.

Approved:

Ruth V. Watkins

RWIME

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

 $\frac{11-20-17}{\text{Date}}$